
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine
To: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/12/2013 1:30:45 PM
Subject: IDs

You will find on your desk your new parking hangtag and ID.  The parking hangtag will give you entrance to the 
garage and the ID will give you entrance into the Statehouse from the parking garage. 
 
All old IDs must be turned in by COB Friday, June 14, to me.
 
Thanks,
Katherine 
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